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The previous year has been a “gearing up” year for the Justice 21 Committee.  Activities included 

recruitment of new committee members, reflection on the experience of producing the 2008 Agenda 

for Social Justice, and discussing future improvements for dissemination of the 2012 agenda.  In the 

coming year, the most important items of the Committee’s agenda will be deciding on the mode of 

dissemination for the 2012 Agenda and soliciting contributions for the 2012 Agenda. 

 

We thank our committee members for their service to the Society, and we acknowledge the support of 

the Society.  The committee added two new members, namely Brian Klocke and Jon Shefner.  All 

other Committee members continue as active members.  At the 2010 SSSP meetings, the Committee 

will meet to discuss the solicitation of contributions for the 2012 Agenda, and possible methods for 

disseminating the 2012 Agenda. 

 

The Justice 21 Committee thanks the Board for its support of this project. 

 


